
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 October 2006 

14. WALTHAM PARK WAR MEMORIAL GATES – RESTORATION UPDATE AND REQUEST FOR 
FUNDING 

 
 This matter had been held over from the previous Board meeting and involved details of the proposed 

restoration work, including the possible relocation of the Memorial Gates and an application for 
funding from the Board’s 2006/07 discretionary fund. 

 
 Members discussed the matters in detail with a preference emerging for Option 3 involving full 

restoration of the gates.  Before proceeding further, however, clarification was sought on refining the 
costs and budget requirements for Option 3. 

 
 The Board decided: 
 
 (a) To endorse in principle a partnership funding approach to enable Option 3 to be implemented. 
 
 (b) That staff be requested to report back to the 17 October 2006 Board meeting with a specific 

budget and costings for Option 3 to enable outside funding to be applied for. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


